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Kirraly Northey

From: Josh Ford <Josh.Ford@bayside.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Wednesday, 9 March 2022 10:32 AM
To: Kim Zoljalali
Cc: Clare Harley; Tim Rogers; Vijay Prabhu; Marcus Lewin
Subject: RE: Georges River Council - Planning Proposal 

Hi Kim.  
 
I am not aware that we have received any notification from Georges River Council as yet.  
 
Regards, Josh.  
 

 

Josh Ford Coordinator Statutory Planning 
444-446 Princes Highway, Rockdale NSW 2216 
T 02 9562 1634  M 0439 648 041   
E josh.ford@bayside.nsw.gov.au  W www.bayside.nsw.gov.au 

 
 

From: Kim Zoljalali <Kim.Zoljalali@timeplace.com.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 8 March 2022 2:54 PM 
To: Josh Ford <Josh.Ford@bayside.nsw.gov.au> 
Cc: Clare Harley <Clare.Harley@bayside.nsw.gov.au>; Tim Rogers <tim.rogers@cbrk.com.au>; Vijay Prabhu 
<vprabhu@urbis.com.au>; Marcus Lewin <Marcus.lewin@timeplace.com.au> 
Subject: Georges River Council ‐ Planning Proposal  
 
Hi Josh,  
 
Hope you haven’t been impacted by this crazy weather.  
 
I just left you a voicemail but thought I’d try catch you via email as well. We met a couple of months ago to discuss our 
Planning Proposal across the road in the Georges River Council LGA.  
 
We had a meeting with Council on Friday and were advised they require formal advice from Bayside Council 
regarding the loss/relocation of parking on Rocky Point Road.  
Have you received anything formally from Georges River Council or TfNSW regarding our submission?  
 
Please let me know as we are eager to close this item out. Happy to answer any queries you may have on the 
proposal.  
 
Cheers,  
Kim  
 
 
 
 

 

 

KIM ZOLJALALI 
PROJECT MANAGER 
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Melbourne & Sydney
 

www.timeplace.com.au
   
  
 

 

 

 
Disclaimer: The contents of this email (including any files sent with it) are confidential, subject to copyright and may be protected by legal professional 
privilege. This email is for use by the intended recipient(s) only and should not be read or used by, or delivered to, any other person. If you receive this 
email in error, please immediately notify the sender and then delete it from your system. Time & Place will not notify you of Bank Account details or 
changes to Bank Account details by email. If you receive any communication suggesting our Bank Account details have changed, you should contact us by 
phone immediately on 03 9900 6212. Please be aware that phishing emails can also contain fraudulent phone numbers. Never call or click a link that looks 
suspicious. We will not take responsibility for any monies transferred by you into the wrong account.  
 
 
 

 
 
This email is intended solely for the addressee and may contain confidential information. Any disclosure, copying or distribution to others is not permitted 
without agreement of the sender. Council does not represent, warrant or guarantee this email is free of errors, virus or interference. Any views expressed or 
commitments made in this email are those of the individual sender, and may not necessarily be those of Council. With regard to any personal information that 
may be included in this email, Council complies with the Privacy and Personal Information Protection Act, and expects the recipient to do likewise. This email 
may be made available to the public under various legislation.  


